
 
 

    

     

 

 

  

   

   

 

 

  

   

 

 

   

     

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Project Update
Katanning to Kojonup pipeline
replacement – June 2023

Work overview

Water Corporation’s authorised contractor Benang Energy, has begun work to replace 2.2 km of 

the Katanning to Kojonup pipeline in Katanning. The work is being undertaken to reduce the risk of 

future leaks and breaks and will increase the reliability of water supply to customers. 

Work to date has focussed on installation of new pipeline in private land southwest of Great 

Southern Highway, connecting to Kojonup-Katanning Road. We are now ready to commence work 

in Pemble Street.

What is happening?

Work along the southern side of Pemble Street will commence on Monday 26 June. Work will 

start near Hassell St (Stage 1 on the below map) and progress towards Great Southern Highway

in a staged approach.  This part of the work will take approximately 3 months.

Working hours are Monday to Friday 7am to 5.30pm. We will advise if weekend work is required.

Map of road closure staging along Pemble Street, Katanning.
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How will this impact me? 

The work will require open excavation along the southern verge along Pemble street. During the 

work, properties on the southern side of Pemble Street may have reduced access to the verge, 

laneways and driveways. You will be notified in advance when work is planned to impact 

your access. Please make the team aware if you have specific access needs that need to be 

catered for. 

Single lane road closures will be required along the southern side of Pemble street. Traffic 

management will be in place. All necessary and essential traffic will be maintained. Please 

observe all road signs so we can ensure our staff all return home safely at the end of the day. 

You may experience an increase in noise, dust and activity during construction. We apologise for 

any inconvenience that you may experience from the work. Thank you for your cooperation and 

patience. If you have any questions or concerns please see contact details below. 

How long will the work take? 

Work commenced on the 22 May 2023. The work will take between 6 to 8 months, depending on 
factors such as ground and weather conditions. 

Please note that work timeframes may be subject to change due to poor weather, poor ground 
conditions and supply chain restraints outside of our control. 

How can I get more information? 

For project information or to subscribe to project updates by email visit the project webpage: 

https://www.watercorporation.com.au/katanningkojonup  

For any questions or concerns on site please contact Benang Energy: 

• Project Manager, Goran Utjesinovic, 0439 647 365. 

• Cody Mitchell, Superintendent, 0419 746 357  

Alternatively, please contact Water Corporation’s Community Engagement Advisor, Gemma 

Bertrand on 0459 796 110 or email Community.Engagement@watercorporation.com.au or Project 

Manager, Andre Azis on 0448 776 308.  

For any faults, outages or security issues please call 13 13 75. 
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